
 
 
 
 
October 10, 2014 
 
 
The regular meeting of the Montville Youth Advisory Board scheduled for Thursday October 9th was 
cancelled due to a lack of member quorum. The next regular meeting will be on Thursday November 13th 
at 6:00pm. at the Montville Youth Center.  
 
 

 
 
 
Submitted on behalf of Daniel Dunn 
Chairman Montville Youth Advisory Board 
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